

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

Email: mmps@priestley.academy

14 November 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

A reminder that Year 5 have the fantastic opportunity to visit Northern Ballet on Thursday 8th December in Leeds to take part in some workshops and see previews of upcoming productions performed by the professional dancers.

We will be leaving school at 9:45am and returning at approximately 1.00pm. As we are returning at 1:00pm, your child must bring a packed lunch unless they are entitled to a free-school meal, then they will be provided with a packed lunch from school.

This project has been heavily subsidised by the ballet company and school. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.05 per child, this will contribute to the costs for the coach travel. If insufficient contributions are received, then the trip may need to be cancelled.

Please pay contributions via Parent Pay online by Wednesday 23rd November 2022.

Thank you to those who have already made a contribution for your child.

Please let the office know if you have any questions or need further help/support.

Many thanks









